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However, despite those years, and more recently, several MONTHS of advocacy and excitement 
around this project, we’ve just learned that City staff are recommending two decisions that would 
completely halt all progress: 

1. To pause all design work until sufficient funding for the project is secured 
2. To suspend their application for the Jays Care Foundation Field of Dreams grant until 

they’ve raised the full project amount  

 




